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Happy Holidays, Dobbs Ferry! 
 

On behalf of the Village of Dobbs Ferry’s Board of Trustees, I would like to wish all 

of you and your families a wonderful and happy holiday season and a healthy and 

peaceful New Year! 

 

Best regards, 

Bob McLoughlin 

Mayor of the Village of Dobbs Ferry 

 

PS: Please forward this email to any fellow residents who may not have joined this 

mailing list! They can join here: 

   

 

 

Get the Mayor’s Updates  

 

 

https://dobbsferry.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=647dfe1db1e2a33d8dd7eece5&id=08a1d2a131&e=127479cbd1

